MASTERKABIN Killountain Innishannon Co. Cork

## Portacabin Rentals

Dear Anthony,

I write this letter to convey my sincere gratitude to you and your Company for your services to our school over the past four years. Initially we rented a unit from you in 2001, a larger unit in 2002 and just recently a third unit.

On each of those occasions we found your quotation to be competitive and acceptable to the Department of Education & Science. The quality of each of the units is of a very high standard and the insulation qualities and internal finish is to be commended. Your advice and suggestions, your attention to detail and your readiness to accommodate our specific requirements was most impressive.

A critical element in any business transaction involving school accommodation is that of being able to adhere to agreed delivery dates. In that regard, the most significant aspect of our dealings with you has been your ability to honour your commitment on those delivery dates. This is much appreciated by the whole school community and is a fitting testament to your efficiency and thoroughness.

I would have no hesitation whatsoever in recommending you and your company for your courtesy, effectiveness and reliability. I would expect that any prospective clients would be equally satisfied with your service.

It indeed has been a pleasure to do business with you and I wish you continued success.

Yours sincerely,

Pádraig Ó Conaill Principal

Padray & Conoil.

Principal: Pádraig Ó Conaill N.T. B.A. H.D.E.